Behnam Ghaffari

From: Jens Herdum <jhd@kamstrup.com>
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 3:47 AM
To: Behnam Ghaffari

Cc: Kristian Baasch Thomsen

Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0051-EX-CN-2016

Hello Benham,
We have discussed the input from FCC and we agree that we can accept their limitation of the 300 devices
reduced to 50 devices for the test we will make in the near future.

Please proceed the application with the number reduced as agreed above.

Venlig hilsen / Best regards

=

Jens Hgrdum
Head of R&D - communication modules
Technology

Kamstrup A/S
Industrivej 28
DK-8660 Skanderborg
T:+458993 1000

D: +458993 16 09

jhd@kamstrup.com

kamstrup.com

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]
Sent: 21. september 2016 15:07

To: Jens Herdum <jhd@kamstrup.com>

Subject: FCC File No. 0051-EX-CN-2016

FCC Home | Search | RSS | Updates | E-Filing | Initiatives | Consumers | Find People
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a
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Jens Hordum, Kamstrup A/S



To:

jhd@kamstrup.com

Behnam Ghaffari

From:
Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov
Kamstrup A/S

Applicant:
0051-EX-CN-2016

File Number:

33985

Correspondence Reference Number:

09/21/2016

Date of Original Email:



The number of devices (300) is too high. Can you lower this to 50? If not, please explain.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.

Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 09/21/2016

may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to
Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously,

you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The

OET Experimental Licensing System, followed by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence™ hyperlink.




